
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                    
Nov. 1, 2022 

 
 

Virtual Public Information Meeting 
Interstate-25 San Antonio Interchange Study (CN #1102060) 

San Antonio, NM 
 

The community is encouraged to attend the virtual public involvement meeting and provide comments. 

The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) is conducting a study on the Interstate 25 
(I-25) San Antonio Traffic Interchange, which is approximately 0.5 miles west of San Antonio, New 
Mexico between Milepost (MP) 139 and 140. I-25 connects with US 380, which is the main road running 
through San Antonio.  
 
Comments for the study will be accepted now through Dec. 15, 2022. The NMDOT will be holding a 
virtual public involvement meeting to introduce the study, the conditions identified and receive public 
input on Wednesday, Nov. 16, 2022, at 6 p.m. 
 
Join the live virtual public meeting on your computer, smartphone, or tablet by using the link below, or 

by calling in on your telephone: 

Online or Call-In: 

English 

• Link: https://bit.ly/i-25sa 

• Phone: 408-418-9388 

• Meeting number (Access code): 2482 100 1408 

• Password: NMDOTI25 (66368425 from phones) 
Spanish 

• Enlace: https://bit.ly/i-25sa 

• Teléfono: 408-418-9388 

• Número de Reunión (Código de acceso): 2498 458 9275 

• Clave: SanAntonio (72626866 from phones) 
 
If you cannot participate in the virtual meeting, the event will be recorded and posted on the project 
website shortly after the meeting at https://www.dot.nm.gov/i25-san-antonio-study/ 
 
Comments may be submitted in any of the following ways during the public comment 
period: 
 
HOW TO COMENT: 

• Attend virtual meeting 

• Email: I25SanAntonio@hdrinc.com 

• Call: 602-245-6330 

https://bit.ly/i-25sa
https://bit.ly/i-25sa
https://www.dot.nm.gov/i25-san-antonio-study/
mailto:I25SanAntonio@hdrinc.com


• Visit the project website: https://www.dot.nm.gov/i25-san-antonio-study/ 

• USPS mail to: I-25 San Antonio Study 
           c/o HDR, 20 E Thomas Rd., 
           Ste 2500, Phoenix, AZ 85012 
 

To request meeting assistance, language translation, or ADA accommodations, please contact Bryce 

Coffey at 602-245-6330 or I25SanAntonio@hdrinc.com by Nov. 9, 2022. 
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